OXHEY FIRST SCHOOL

A HAPPY PLACE TO LEARN AND GROW



INSPIRING EXCELLENCE TOGETHER

Oxhey First School Pennine Way Biddulph Staffordshire ST8 7EB



Executive Headteacher: Mrs L Jukes Telephone: 01782 513000 Email: office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk www.oxheyfirst.co.uk

British Science Week Poster Competition

Dear Parents/Carers,

The children can get creative and enter the British Science Week annual, nation-wide poster competition! To enter, they simply need to create a poster which fits in with the theme of 'Change and Adapt'. We will select the best five creations and submit them for a chance of winning prizes!

Encourage children to think about change and adaptation — what it means to them and how it relates to science they've learnt about — to come up with ideas to include in their poster. Here are some points and questions to get you going:

- Get children to think about ways that they might have changed or adapted to new experiences and places as they've grown.
- What about change and adaptation in the world, and beyond?
- How do plants and animals adapt to a changing environment?
- Do the stars and planets in space change?
- Technology changes all the time, how is it changing our lives? Is it always for the better?

Posters must be A4 or A3 in size. Children can use pop-up pictures, pull out tabs or use materials such as pencils, paints, crayons and paper to create their posters. You will need A4 or A3 paper and some creative materials. The more creative, the better! Posters will be judged on creativity, how well they fit the theme, how well they have been made or drawn, and how engaging they are. Prizes last year included: Shape Aliens Game, Museum Jigsaw, membership for MyScienceClub, MegaWatt games, 3D Space building projects, WWF adoption pack and much more!

More information can be found at the link below:

https://www.britishscienceweek.org/plan-your-activities/poster-competition/

Entries need to be brought into school by Friday 21st March in order for us to select and submit!

Please don't hesitate to contact us should you require any further information. We look forward to seeing your creations!

Many thanks for your continued support.

Miss A. Eccleston Science Lead















